
 

 

 
 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING – 
MAY 21, 2024 
 
 
Notice is hereby provided that the May 21, 2024 Regular Council 
meeting is cancelled. 

 
 
 

Dated at Anmore, BC the 10th day of May, 2024 at noon. 
 
 
 
 
 
Rhonda Schell 
Corporate Officer 
T 604-469-9877 
rhonda.schell@anmore.com 

mailto:rhonda.schell@anmore.com

